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ALL DIFFERENT ALL EQUAL  

Dear Parent/Carers 

As a Church of England school, we are learning about the value of hope. We think this value is particularly 

important at this current time, especially for parents who may be feeling isolated. We are therefore trying 

our best to collaborate, communicate and support each other from afar.  

Enclosed is a message of HOPE. This can be re-designed, decorated, illustrated or annotated at home by all 

household members to create a family message of hope that we will pass on to another family. If you would 

like to participate, please use the enclosed template personalised by your family and sign it, e.g. from the 

Smiths. Please bring this back into school by December 4th so that we can deliver them to other families to 

spread the message of hope.  

Receiving this little message might just help another parent feel supported at this difficult time.  

Yours hopefully!  

Mrs Sawyer & Mrs Hill 
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